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Hi Betty,
I have had some preliminary communication with the closure committee about this NFA
request. They would like some additional information and clarification:

1. Soil contamination map
2. Residual soil contamination map
3. Some clarification of why asking for NFA instead of a standard closure (did you have

some communication with Mike about how to handle wrapping up this project?)
 
Thanks. I’m out tomorrow but in next week; let me know if you’d like to talk about it.
 
Hope you’re doing well—
Cindy
 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Cindy Koepke, P.G.
[she/her/hers]

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
South Central Region
3911 Fish Hatchery Road
Fitchburg WI 53711
PHONE NUMBER: 608-219-2181
Email: cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov
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